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Issue Date: March 6, 2020 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
This notice is to inform you of a product change affecting selected items that you have purchased 
from Littelfuse, Inc. during the past 2 years.   
 
Description of the Change: 

 
Reason for The Change: 
 

 
Effective Date of the Change:   

 
What You Need to Do:   

 
Items Purchased by Your Company That Are Affected by The Changes: 

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your Littelfuse Inside Sales Representative.   
We appreciate your business and our continued partnership.    

The Minimum Order Quantity (MOQ) is being changed for a number of items.  The purpose of 
this notice is to alert you to those changes for those items that you have purchased during the 
last two years.    

Some of the MOQ’s were not equal to our standard carton quantity, so we were effectively 
shipping partial boxes for those orders and many of our customers have complained about this 
in the past.  For other items, MOQ’s may have been adjusted to improve order efficiency and 
economies of scale.  

May 1, 2020 

Beginning no later than May 1, 2020, you will need to make sure that your order quantities 
meet the new MOQ and that orders above the MOQ must be a multiple of the MOQ 

See attached file 


